# Denver A&M Club Newsletter



Summer 2000

## Message From the President Jack Carey 72

Howdy Ags! Summer is here. I hope you're all enjoying it. Our picnic is coming soon. Don't miss it. Happy Hours are going great with more to come. Nancy Glenn, author of Texas A&M University: A Legacy of Tradition, will be here on Saturday, July 29. Don't miss her. Complete details on the picnic, Happy Hours, Nancy Glenn, and more, are provided in this newsletter.

The picnic is a great time to meet new Ags, renew old acquaintances, spend some quality time with your family, and just have some fun. It's also when we elect club officers. Jim Voorhies, Immediate Past President, is responsible for preparing the ballot of officers to be presented at the picnic.

If you would like to be considered for an officer position, simply contact Jim, or any other officer, and let them know which position(s) you're interested in.

Continued on page 2

#### INSIDE THIS ISSUE

- 1 Message From the Prez; Denver Aggie Picnic
- 2 More of the Prez, Picnic
- 3 Denver Aggie Events
- 4 Aggie Golf Tourney Info and Form
- 5 Membership Info

### Denver A&M Club Website!

http://aggienet.tamu.edu/denveramc/

Here you will find the latest and greatest Aggie information in the Denver - Metro area.

#### Get on the Email List!

All you have to join this free service is to go to the website and go to the INFO section. From there, you enter your email address and click a button to join.

Denver Aggie Hotline - 303.267.8026

### Denver Aggie Picnic July 22

Howdy!

As many of you may have seen on the website, the Denver A&M Club Picnic Is quickly approaching. Please come join your fellow Aggies for an afternoon of good food, volleyball, dominoes and great company.

When: Saturday, July 22, 2000

Time: 11:30am - 4:00pm

Where: Arapahoe Park, 7800 South Adams

Street

Directions: From I-25 exit Dry Creek.
Go West on Dry Creek. Adams
Street is between Colorado and
University. Go left on Adams Street
(this is at a light) for 2-3 blocks.
Make a right at the first stop sign,
Steele Street, and the parking lot will

See Picnic, page 2

#### Prez continued from page 1

The elected positions are:

- President (responsible for leading the officers and club)
- Vice President Activities (responsible for club activities except Muster)
- Vice President Publicity (responsible for club communications)
- Vice President Finance (responsible for club financial accounting)
- Vice President Membership (responsible for club membership accounting and club directory)
- Vice President Placement (responsible for club scholarship and misc. duties)

We're also looking for our 2001
Muster Chairperson. This is not an
Elected position. The Muster
Chairperson is selected by the
officers. If you're interested, let
one of the current officers know.
It's not too early to get started
on our 2001 Muster.

Look for a nomination form on the web site.



If interested in placing an Advertisement in the newsletter, please contact Todd Hendreks at 303.573.7514 or thendreks@yahoo.com

Officer Information located on Website

be on the left. The covered shelter is at the end of the parking lot.

Provided: We have a covered shelter reserved for this time period and restrooms and a playground are located next to the shelter. The A&M club will be providing the main dish for the picnic (beef brisket and BBQ chicken), nonalcoholic beverages and paper goods.

what to bring: Please bring either a side dish or dessert to share. Alcoholic beverages, beer and wine only, will be BYOB (no glass please). Although we do have a covered shelter you may want to bring lawn chairs. There is a large field adjacent to the shelter so feel free to bring frisbees and balls to toss around.

RSVP: Since the club will be providing the main dish for the picnic, we would like to have an approximate count for purchasing the food.

Please RSVP to <u>Lisa Reed</u> by July 17th with the number of adults and children that will be attending.

To RSVP by email: <u>reedtl@earthlink.net</u>
To RSVP by phone: 720.344.1924, if we are not home, please leave a message.

Hope to hear from you soon!



### Denver Aggie Events

Happy Hour at Dick's Last Resort July 14<sup>th</sup> 5:30 - ?

Dick's is located downtown at 1909 Blake (Just a few blocks from Coors Field).

Dominoes party July 21st 7:00PM

Dominoes party hosted by Chris Busch. From I-25, go west on C-470,

Take the Lucent Blvd exit.

The second light is Highlands Ranch Blvd, take a right. The next light is Foothills Canyon Pkwy, go right (there will be a huge whale to mark the spot) The very next left is Fendlebrush, go left. At the stop sign, go straight, I live straight ahead. Address below.

These are usually BYOB, I will have snacks and of course Salsa. I will probably recruit some people for food purposes. Also I will contact a few of you to get chairs.

9641 5. Castle Ridge Circle Highlands Ranch, CO 80126 (303) 470-5814

Aggie Book Signingl July 29th

Nancy Glenn, author of the highly acclaimed Texas A&M University: A Legacy of Tradition, will be here on Saturday, July 29. She will be at the Barnes & Noble bookstore, at 8555 East Arapahoe Road in Greenwood Village (about 3 blocks west of I-25), for several hours beginning at 2:00 PM.

Nancy's book would look great on your coffee table and make a wonderful gift for any occasion. Check it out at www.Legacybook.com or call 1-800-523-5184. Books will be available for sale at

Barnes & Noble on the 29th. They can also be ordered through the website or the 800 number since both are linked to the Texas A&M Bookstore in the MSC.

Let's all stop by and give Nancy a Colorado Aggie. "Howdy" and "Thank you" for writing this wonderful book.

Robert Earl Keen - Fox Theater In Boulder - August 2<sup>nd</sup> All tickets are general admission. Tickets are \$17,75 and you can order them by calling 303-443-3399 and they will be available at Will Call that evening.

Happy Hour at Little Bear August ?????

Tiny Tim and the Barge will be performing 60's, 70's and 80's music. These guys are great and Little Bear in Evergreen, CO might just stir some memories of The Beloved Dixie Chickenil Date and directions will be announced as soon as their schedule comes out. Watch you e-mail and homepage for updates.

A&M vs. Notre Dame September 2<sup>nd</sup> 11:00am

The first game of the season will be against the Irish of Notre Dame at 11:00 am Mountain Time. Viewing Location will be announced prior to the game. Go Aggiesillii

Happy Hour at Las Margaritas September 7<sup>th</sup>

Located at 1066 S. Gaylord in Denver. If the weather is still good (and it will be) we will be on the patio. This is near Hemmingway's and Washington Park.

Continued on page 4

### 14th Annual Denver - Pike Peak Texas A&M Golf Tournament

### IN SUPPORT OF TEXAS A&M STERLING C. EVANS LIBRARY

FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 15, 2000

EISENHOWER GOLF COURSE AIR FORCE ACADEMY Colorado Springs, CO

(From I-25 South, Exit West at Mile Marker 156, Left at the B-52 Bomber, Right at next street, Left across the cemetery)

Shotgun Start - 1:30pm

Entry Fee:

Eisenhower Members: \$29.00 (include membership number)

Active Duty & Retirees: \$47.00

Civilians: \$ 79.00

Includes: Green Fee, cart, prizes and a \$10.00 donation to the Sterling C. Evans Library

Entry Deadline: September 8, 2000. Open to all Aggies, family, friends and co-workers. (At least 1 Aggie

required per team)

Please Pay in Advance!
(Non-Foursome will be grouped by the Golf Committee)
Soft Spikes - Collared Shirts - No Private Coolers

(1) Name:	
Address:	Address:
Phone: (H)(W)	
Fee:	Fee:
(3) Name:	(4) Name:
Address:	Address: Add
Phone: (H)	Phone: (H)
(W)	(W) ************************************
Fee:	Fee:

Return the completed Application and all Entry Fees to:

Bill Beck, PO Box 50095, Colorado Springs, CO 80949-0095. Make Checks payable to: Pikes Peak A&M Club

Contact Mitch Mallory in Denver (303.796.7302 – Day) or (303.471.1462 – Night) or Bill Beck at 719.599.5336 if you have any questions or if your company wishes to donate prizes.